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Friday, 18 November 2022 

Newsletter 
 Congratulations to Morado Class for a weekly attendance of 96.21% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Harvey Yellow Remiah Verde Lilah Azul Ethan 

Red Baycee Blue Lacey-Mae Amarillo Brayden Morado Brodie 

Green Hollie Orange Harrison Rosa Morgan Rojo Shardai 

 

Parents Evening 
Next week, it is the in-school part of parents evening. You are invited to come into school 

between 4pm-6pm to look at your children’s work. In the reception Miss Shelton will be 

available to talk to and have some examples of Fun Learning at Home tips and tricks. 

 

 

Dyslexia Screening 
As all children have previously been screened for dyslexia, children in year one to year six that joined 

Edgewood since June will be screened for dyslexic tendencies within the next few weeks.   Please 

direct any queries to Mrs Bradley, school SENCO. 

 

BBC Children In Need Appeal – a fabulous £278 raised so far  
This year our BBC children in need appeal was today (18th November). 

Children have been to school in non-uniform, in return for a donation to 

our just giving page. It is not too late to donate if you have not already 

done so; this can be done via link below. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school1?newPage=True   
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Huggy Wuggy 
We have several children in our nursery and reception classes referring to the Huggy Wuggy 

character. We would like to remind parents and carers that this fictional character is not 

appropriate for children of primary school age. We would urge parents and carers not to allow 

children to view the character on either TikTok or YouTube. 

 

Breakfast With Santa 
The PTA are running Breakfast With Santa on Tuesday 6th 

December and Thursday 8th December in school. Each child 

attending will get breakfast, the opportunity to meet Santa and a 

gift.  

The cost for this is £4 for children that attend school (standard 

ticket) and just £1 for siblings that do not attend Edgewood 

(concession ticket). 

Booking and payment is now available via the iPay system 

www.ipayimpact.co.uk   

Breakfast will be bacon, sausage, baked beans, scrambled egg 

and a hash brown. 

Please contact the school on office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk to advise of any dietary 

requirements by 4pm Wednesday 30th November. Please ensure you detail your child’s name 

and class (if appropriate) in the email.  

 

 

Community Tree Planting 
Hucknall Reach out Residents will be planting trees 

this weekend at various sites and are inviting the 

community along to help and then to watch the 

tree they helped plant grow. Detail of the timing 

and locations can be found on the flyer below. 

Please go along and support this event if you can. 

We have kindly been donated a tree by the Reach 

Out Residents and will be planting this with the 

children when the weather permits. 

 

 

 

 

Hucknall Junior Parkrun. 
Hucknall Junior Parkrun run free weekly 2K timed runs for children 

aged 4-14, every Saturday at 9am at Titchfield Park Café. If your 

child enjoys running, take them along to get involved and run off 

some of their pent-up energy. Further details can be found at  

www.parkrun.org.uk/hucknall-juniors/  
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Girls Free Rugby Taster Session Year 6 
If your daughter in Year 6 has been inspired by the recent women’s rugby world cup, Paviors R.F.C 

are inviting girls from year 6 to 13 to a free taster session on 16th November 6.30pm-7.30pm. 

Please see the flyer below for more details. 

 

Most Active Class Awards  
Even with the weather against us, we have still managed to get outside and get active.  

 

 

KS1 Athletics 
This week it was the turn of 12 children in KS1 to represent the school in an athletics event at 

Hucknall National Primary School. The children were very excited leaving school and all gave 100% 

effort throughout the event. They competed in: long jump, chest push, speed bounce and lots of 

different relays. They finished 4th overall which is an amazing achievement. The children were 

fantastic ambassadors for our school and our whole school community should be really proud of 

them.  

 

 
Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s winners:  

Yellow Class & Rojo Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


